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 Week 1 
29/4 

Airports/Going to 
Israel 

Week 2 
6/5 

Airports/Going to 
Israel 

Week 3 
13/5 

Handa’s Surpise 

Week 4 
20/5 

Handa’s Surpise 

Week 5 
27/5 

Shavuot 
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Week 6 
10/6 

Pirates 

Week 7 
17/6 

Pirates 
 

Week 8 
24/6 

Farm Animals 

Week 9 
1/7 

Farm Animals 

Week 10 
8/7 

Sports 

Week 12 
15/7 

Getting ready 
for Reception 
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Children to be 
reminded of the 
class rules. Focus on 
putting up hand and 
not calling out and 
looking after 
resources. 

Children to be 
reminded about 
their behaviour 
when playing with 
others. Focus on 
using kind and 
thoughtful words. 

Children to be able 
to take turns and 
negotiate where 
necessary when 
using the props for 
the story ‘Handa’s 
Surprise’  

Children to work 
together to make up 
stories and develop 
their ideas for role 
play. 

Children to adapt 
their behaviour 
when going on a visit 
to the Shul. Children 
to be aware of safety 
when walking to 
shul. 

Children to 
understand they 
need to take 
turns when using 
the digging 
equipment when 
looking for buried 
treasure.  

Children to 
continue to 
understand they 
need to take 
turns when using 
the digging 
equipment when 
looking for buried 
treasure.  

Children to 
explain their own 
knowledge and 
understanding 
about animals 
that live on a 
farm.  

Children to adapt 
their behaviour 
when going on a 
school outing. 
Children to be 
aware of safety 
and behavioural 
expectations 
when on the 
outing.  

Children to work 
together as a 
team co-
operating and 
sharing 
resources. 

Children to have 
the confidence to 
talk about their 
own needs and 
abilities by telling 
reception 
teachers what 
they can do now 
which they could 
not do at the 
start of nursery.  
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Children to talk 
about what they 
know about going on 
holiday and 
travelling on an 
aeroplane. Focus on 
vocab such as 
passport, pilot, 
aeroplane, luggage, 
ticket, boarding pass. 

Children to continue 
using appropriate 
vocab when talking 
about going on 
holiday and 
travelling on an 
aeroplane. Also 
focus on Israel. Have 
children been? What 
did they see? What is 
the weather like? 
What language do 
they speak? Etc. 

Children to listen to 
ideas expressed by 
other children when 
talking about 
Handa’s Surprise. 
Children to practise 
using appropriate 
language for buying 
and selling. 

Children to learn 

new vocabulary in 

the story of “Handa’s 

Surprise” and use it 

correctly when 

retelling the story. 

Children to use talk 

to clarify their 

thoughts and ideas 

when describing the 

differences between 

shopping where they 

live and shopping 

where “Handa” lives. 

 

Children to respond 
instructions 
especially involving 
two parts to follow 
recipe to make ice 
cream. 

Children to listen 
and respond to 
other’s ideas 
during discussion 
of ‘A Pirates 
Story’. 

Children to learn 
new vocab when 
reading the story 
‘Port Side Pirates’ 
and use it 
correctly when 
retelling the 
story.  
 
Children to follow 
instructions when 
going on a 
treasure hunt.  

Children to learn 
new vocabulary 
associated with 
farm animals 
such as, bull 
whiskers, fur, 
hooves, crop, 
tractor, saddle 
etc. 

Children to think 
of information 
which they might 
want to know 
from a farm 
keeper and to 
formulate some 
questions. 

Children to be 

able to listen and 

carry out 

instructions 

simultaneously. 

 

Children to talk 
about what they 
have enjoyed in 
nursery and what 
they are looking 
forward to in 
reception. 
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Children to hold the 
pencil correctly and 
write their name for 
their passport. 
Children to be 
encouraged to form 
the letters correctly. 

Children to use fine 
motor skills to 
thread necklaces and 
ice biscuits for Yom 
Ha’atzmaut. 

Children to balance 

things on their heads 

like baskets in 

Handa’s Surprise. 

Children to make salt 
dough fruit. Children 
to taste different 
fruit. What does it 
taste like? Feel like? 
Look like? Etc.  

Children to use the 

salt dough to make 

beads and African 

necklaces. 

Children to bake 
banana oat balls 
using different tools 
and techniques such 
as mashing bananas 
with a fork, rolling 
the dough into balls 
and then flattening 
them. 

Children to use tools 
such as knifes, 
spoons etc to make 
ice cream for 
Shavuot. 

Children to hold 
the pencil 
correctly and 
write initial 
sounds while 
drawing their 
own treasure 
map. 

Children to think 
of different ways 
of moving when 
walking the 
plank.  

Children to use 
simple tools and 
techniques to 
create their own 
farm animal. 
 

Children to 
practise ball skills 
throwing and 
catching. 

Children to follow 

instructions to 

move in different 

ways by 

participating in 

an assault course. 

Children to learn 

that to stay 

healthy we need 

exercise, sleep 

and good hygiene 

habits. 

 

Children to help 
make special 
food for an end 
of the year party. 
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Letters and sounds: 
’s’ Introduce initial 
sound to the 
children. Children to 
bring in objects that 
start with the correct 
sound. Children to 
be encouraged to 
write the letter. 

Read a book about 

going on an 

aeroplane with the 

children.  

Letters and sounds:  
’a’ Introduce new 
sound to the 
children. Children to 
bring in objects that 
start with the correct 
sound. Children to 
be encouraged to 
write the letter. 

Children to listen to 

the story of ‘Handa’s 

Surprise’. Children to 

focus on setting and 

to talk about 

differences they 

notice to where they 

live. 

Letters and sounds: 
’t’ Introduce new 
sound to the 
children. Children to 
bring in objects that 
start with the correct 
sound. Children to 
be encouraged to 
write the letter. 

Read “Handa’s 

Surprise” Look at 

pictures of African 

villages and use 

props to retell the 

story.  

 
Letters and sounds:  
’p’ Introduce new 
sound to the 
children. Children to 
bring in objects that 
start with the correct 
sound. Children to 
be encouraged to 
write the letter. 

Letters and sounds:  
’i’ Introduce new 
sound to the 
children. Children to 
bring in objects that 
start with the correct 
sound. Children to 
be encouraged to 
write the letter. 

Children to listen 

and retell the 

story of ‘A Pirates 

Story’. 

 
Letters and 
sounds:  ’n’ 
Introduce new 
sound to the 
children. Children 
to bring in 
objects that start 
with the correct 
sound. Children 
to be encouraged 
to write the 
letter. 

Children to listen 

and retell the 

story of ‘Port Side 

Pirates’. 

Letters and 
sounds:  ’m’ 
Introduce new 
sound to the 
children. Children 
to bring in 
objects that start 
with the correct 
sound. Children 
to be encouraged 
to write the 
letter. 

Children to listen 
and retell the 
story of ‘A Squash 
and a Squeeze’. 
 
Letters and 
sounds: ’d’ 
Introduce new 
sound to the 
children. Children 
to bring in 
objects that start 
with the correct 
sound. Children 
to be encouraged 
to write the 
letter. 

Children to listen 
and retell the 
story of ‘What 
the Ladybird 
Heard?’ 
 
Letters and 
sounds:  ‘g’ 
Introduce new 
sound to the 
children. Children 
to bring in 
objects that start 
with the correct 
sound. Children 
to be encouraged 
to write the 
letter. 

Children to look 

at and discuss 

books about 

different types of 

sports looking 

closely at the 

type of clothes 

and equipment 

the sportsmen 

use. 

Letters and 

sounds:   ‘o’ 

Introduce new 

sound to the 

children. Children 

to bring in 

objects that start 

with the correct 

sound. Children 

to be encouraged 

to write the 

letter. 

Children to label 

drawing for 

reception with 

their name. 

Extend higher 

ability by asking 

them to label in 

more detail. 

Letters and 

sounds:  ’c’ 

Introduce new 

sound to the 

children. Children 

to bring in 

objects that start 

with the correct 

sound. Children 

to be encouraged 

to write the 

letter. 
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Children to recognise 
numbers to match 
their age. Children to 
try and write the 
numeral for their 
passport. 

Children to focus on 
2-shapes. Children to 
name them and 
begin to describe 
their properties. 
Focus on triangle 
and rectangle when 
making an Israeli flag 
for Yom Ha’atzmaut.  

Children to focus on 

the concept of taking 

away relating to the 

story of Handa’s 

Surprise. 

 

Children to 

experience using the 

language of money 

while playing in the 

market stall. 

 

Make children aware 
of African patterns 
used on houses, 
clothes and 
jewellery. Help 
children to recreate 
repeating patterns 
when creating their 
own African 
necklaces. 

Children to estimate 
how many objects 
they can see and 
check by counting 
them. 

Children to do 
practical activities 
to estimate how 
many little 
people can fit on 
a boat before it 
sinks.  

Children to 
understand and 
practise using 
positional 
language while 
listening to the 
story ‘Port Side 
Pirates’. 

Children to 
practise counting 
by finding the 
total number of 
items in two 
groups by 
counting all of 
them. E.g. How 
many cows and 
pigs are there 
altogether? 

Children to count 
different groups 
of objects 
focusing on how 
many there are in 
total. 

Children to play 
Maths games to 
reinforce 
counting and 
problem solving. 

Children to play 
Maths games to 
reinforce 
counting and 
problem solving. 
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Children to 
understand what a 
pilot does. Children 
to talk about places 
in the world they 
have visited. 

Children to join in 
with customs when 
celebrating Yom 
Ha’atzmaut. 

Children to look at 

the differences 

between where they 

live and the village in 

‘Handa’s Surprise’. 

Children to examine 
closely the 
similarities and 
differences between 
African musical 
instruments 
especially the 
materials they are 
made from. 

Children to use the 
internet to look at 
the way African huts 
are built and the 
materials that are 
used.  Children to 
use IWB to watch 
the story of ‘Handa’s 
Surprise’ to help 
them focus on the 
setting of the story. 

Children to 
understand the 
customs of Shavout 
and how we 
celebrate it. 

Children to be 
provided with a 
trough of water 
and a selection of 
different 
materials so they 
can experiment 
to see which float 
and which sink. 

Children to use 
the bee-bots to 
follow directions 
on a map.  

Children to 
discuss how we 
can show care 
and concern for 
living things. 

Children to learn 
about where 
different foods 
come from e.g. 
milk comes from 
a cow.  

Children to use 
the internet to 
look at different 
team games to 
help them work 
together on 
Sports Day.  

Children to talk 
about changes 
over time. What 
they could do 
when they were 
babies and what 
they can do now. 
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Children to help set 
up an airport role 
play with check in 
desks and an 
aeroplane. Children 
to help write labels 
for this. Children to 
take turns being 
passengers and the 
pilot. 

Children to draw a 
self-portrait for their 
passport. Children to 
focus on the eye and 
hair colour using a 
mirror to help. 

Children to act out 

‘Handa’s Surprise’ 

and take on the 

different roles.  

Children to set out a 
market stall selling 
fruit and pulses for 
imaginative role 
play. 

Children to engage in 

role play buying and 

selling food in the 

market. 

Children to have the 
experience of playing 
African drums and 
hearing and singing 
African songs. 

Children to work 
together to act out 
the story of the 
Three Mountains for 
Shavout. 

Children to work 
together to act 
out the story of 
‘A Pirates Story’. 

Children to 
engage in role 
play by making 
pirate hats, eye 
patches, swords 
etc.  

Children to set up 
a farmyard in the 
home corner and 
engage in role 
play. 

Children to 
continue to 
engage in role 
play in the 
farmyard. 

Children to use 
various materials 
to make medals 
and trophies for 
each other.  

Children to draw 
self – portrait for 
reception and 
label it. 

JS
 

Introduce Yom 
Ha’atzmaut Israel’s 
birthday Dubi’s trip 
to Israel 

Yom Ha’atzmaut 
Story 
Flag making 
Sun visors 
 

Counting Omer 
wall display Lag B 
Omer 
Story of Rabbi Akiva 
Bonfire picture 
Israeli dancing 

Introduce Shavuot 
Wall display children 
to create a character 
of themselves to be 
at Har Sinai 

Shavuot 
Making cheese 
Making cheese cake 
Making Har Sinai 
crowns 
Ten commandments. 

Shabbat project 
 
Candle sticks 

Shabbat project 
 
 
Kiddush cup 

Shabbat project 
 
 
Challah cloth 

Shabbat project 
 
 
Challah baking  
 

Graduation 
preparation 
 
 
 
Seed Shabbat 
party 

Graduation 
preparation 
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Yom Haatzmaut with 
Bentzi  

Degel   flag 
Kahol    blue 
Lavan    white 

Revising the work 
Ani with Bentzi 
 

Har    Mountain 
Counting 1 – 10 
Chalav     milk 

 Learning Shavuot 
symbols in Ivrit  

Abba    link to 
aleph 

Boker     link to  
(Bet) 

Gadol  link to  
(Gimmel) 

Delet    link to 
(daled) 

End of the year 
booklet 

End of the year 
booklet 

 

 


